
March 2, 2022
 
Lori L. Brocker
Secretary of the Senate
State Capitol Building, 233
Salem, OR 97301
 
Re: Vote explanation on Senate Bill 1565
 
I was unable to provide a vote for the concurrence amendment for SB 1565. Had I been present, I would

have voted in favor of the aforementioned amendment, as I voted in favor of the base measure prior to this

reconciliation. 
 
Oregon State Senator Akasha Lawrence Spence
District 18 - North/Southwest Portland and The City of Tigard  
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